KENYA MISSIONS NEWSLETTER, SEPT 2023

Hello dear sponsorship family,

In the past week we participated in not one but two family weddings. As we prepared for the
giving away of a daughter and the receiving of a new niece, | was in reflection of the words
spoken during the ceremonies. “What God hath joined together, let no man put asunder.” The
importance of linking oneself to the things God joins us to is more than a simple decision, it is
rather a solemn oath. Now, | recognize that the choice to sponsor orphans or underprivileged
children is not at the same level of importance as marriage, nor is it a covenant, but it is one that |
know each of you have taken seriously and with much prayer. So, no matter where life’s journey
takes us, | am confident that each of you will continue to support your child with much prayer and
love, as well as your monthly giving. With a very sincere heart we want to express our immense
gratitude and love for all of you.

Praise reports:
We have finished the construction of the new school as well as the guard shack, gate,
latrines, offices and kitchen. So, the new school officially opened 3 weeks ago as
the children returned from a 2 week semester end break. There will always be things to
work on (painting, repairs, maintenance...) but it is a big relief to know that this huge task is
completed.

All child profiles have been picked up or mailed out. If you have not received yours yet,
please let Kimberly know so that others can be made and delivered.

We continue to rejoice that the monthly sponsorship is covering every child and that
our students are receiving the best education in the area with test scores to prove it. Thank
You Jesus for Your favor!

Prayer:
. Pray for God’s favor and grace to be poured upon our staff, administration and board
members as they serve the Abbott Christian Academy and the children. Pray specifically for
Director Godwin Wafula as he is back in the hospital and receiving radiation treatments for
lymphoma. Pray for his healing, stamina, family and provision for these expensive and
painful treatments.

. Pray specifically that the spirits of corruption and poverty be broken in Kenya.

. Pray for our children to have a hedge of angelic protection around them. Sex
trafficking, and trauma to children is often in today’s news. Third World nation children are
in the highest percentage of those at risk. We must keep them in our prayers. Also, pray
against any sickness or disease from attacking our kids. Also, pray for them as they
prepare for their scholastic achievement tests next week.



Ways to pay for your ACCC Sponsorship Child

1. You can give via check or cash in the general offering with Africa Mission noted in the memo or
on the offering envelope.

2. Mail your check to The Rock Church 3078 Highway 101, Bridgeport, TX 76426

3. Give online at http://theRockBridgeport.com website.

Select Fund / Child Sponsor / Abbott Orphanage when you give.

Btw, you can now setup automatic monthly payments when you give online by selecting the
“‘Regularly” option on the Frequency button then choose either Weekly, Bi-weekly, Monthly, etc. It
can be a great relief to know that your sponsorship payment will not be missed or forgotten.

Payment options for your ACCC Sponsorship Child. Payments are due the first of every month
and sent out on the 15th to cover the month's expenses. We have three payment options for your
convenience.

1. Monthly @ $35 per child

2. Quarterly @ $105 per child

3. Yearly @ $420 per child

We are blessed to be your Mission Pastors. We rejoice and thank God daily for your commitment
to help care for these precious children. Thank you and God bless you!

Steve & Kim Warren
Mission Pastors, The Rock Church http://theRockBridgeport.com
https://abbottchristian.org

He who gives to the poor lacks nothing... Proverbs 28:27a



